
NeDICC in collaboration with the North-West University and Talarify  
invites you to participate in  

the first Library Carpentry Workshop in Africa  
lead by Prof Cameron Macdonell from MacEwan University, Canada. 

 
The workshop is aimed at Librarians interested to learn skills relevant to the Library of the Future: 

 
 
 
 

The workshop will also include a lesson sprint to familiarise participants with lesson design and contribution 
 to allow further development of materials relevant to the South African Library Community 

 
No prior programming experience is required. Everyone is welcome. Limited space available. 

 
  Dates:  25 & 26 August  Cost:   R1000 p/p (VAT excluded) 
  Time:  9:00 – 17:00 daily  Registration:  http://goo.gl/forms/BOTLLtn8x1txkTil2  
  Venue:  CSIR, Pretoria Campus Enquiries:  mvandeve AT csir DOT co DOT za 
 
 

 
 

  

• Understanding the international Library Carpentry landscape 
• Tools for cleaning data - OpenRefine 
• Tools for collaboration – Git and GitHub 
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